
Hello NL Parents & Guardians,

As previously communicated, scheduling for the 2022-2023 academic year is currently in progress at
the high school. All students will have until the end of the school day on February 7th to enter course
requests and their alternate choices into Skyward. After the scheduling window has closed, students
will not be able to make changes to their schedule.

If you have not already done so, please have a conversation with your child regarding scheduling, as
your positive influence, impact, and involvement is a critical element to their success. Parents should
review the information and scheduling process in the course description guide that is included below.
Students should be selecting courses that interest them, challenge them, lead to a career pathway or
post-secondary goal, or meet a prerequisite for a class they may want to take in the future. If you or
your child has any questions regarding scheduling, please do not hesitate to reach out to their
counselor.

https://www.newlondon.k12.wi.us/highschool/Course%20Description%20Guide%202022-23.pdf
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Pupil nondiscrimination statement:
It is the policy of the School District of New London that no person may be denied admission to any public school or be denied participation in,
be denied the benefits of, or be discriminated against in any curricular, extracurricular, pupil services, recreational or other program or activity
because of the person’s sex, color, race, religion, national origin, ancestry, creed, pregnancy, marital or parental status, sexual orientation or
physical, mental, emotional or learning disability.


